



Monday 8 January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

It gives me great pleasure to introduce myself as the new Headteacher of Greenbank High School. I feel extremely honoured and privileged to have been chosen to lead this fantastic school, which over many years has consistently maintained a strong reputation of



excellence. I have been fortunate to work with Mrs Robinson together with dedicated and talented senior leaders and staff during the autumn term to ensure a smooth transition.

I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know pupils and staff during the autumn term and very much appreciated the warm welcome I received. The pupils have been charming, polite and curious, all of which bodes well for the coming weeks and term. I had the chance to meet your child through a series of assemblies delivered to each year group and I was impressed by their impeccable behaviour, focus and response to my key messages. I have told all the pupils that I am here to ensure that they achieve and make excellent progress, have a rich experience of schooling and have the chance to be happy and confident at school.

From my experience of being a Headteacher and senior leader for over 18 years in two very different schools, I know that a successful school depends on all of us working together. As parents and carers, you make an important contribution to your child's achievements, and I am excited to build on the well-established relationship of support and mutual respect between you and the school.

You can be assured of my hard work and resolute commitment to ensuring your child receives a world class education, achieves academic excellence and flourishes in our care.





I look forward to getting to know you in the coming months and continuing to get to know the pupils. I wish you and your child all the very best for the coming term.

Yours faithfully,

D. Aspuall

Ms Davina Aspinall Headteacher



